
Constellation Schools:
Puritas Community
The Right Choice for Parents and a Real Chance for Children!

July 2023

Dear Puritas Families,

I cannot believe we are almost half way through July and school will be starting soon! It

was so nice to see all of our families and students who were able to join us for the Foam Fest

event at school on July 11, 2023. Staff and families had fun in the sun, enjoyed some

sudsy/foamy entertainment and were able to catch up.

We have been busy at the school preparing for our upcoming school year with technology

updates, planning for family events, student celebrations and planning our year out for

academic success. Our next family event is our Back to School Bash (Open House) on August

22, 2023 between 1 pm and 6 pm,more information to come next month.

As the Puritas Lion Family, we will strive to demonstrate PRIDE everyday. We will come to

school Prepared each day. We will be Respectful to all. Including others throughout our day.

Dedicated to working hard and staying Engaged throughout the year. Included in the packet you

are receiving today is the following: Dress code policy, school supply list, transportation forms,

Open House, and Constellation file forms school.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Victoria Marshall & Mrs. Becky Goss
Principal Assistant Principal

17720 Puritas Ave., Cleveland, OH 44135 Elementary: 216.688.0680 Middle: 216.251.1596 constellationschools.com


